Dear Families,

We had a beautiful week in the classroom last week, enjoyed our first field trip and created many
more memories together. We continue to focus on practicing the qualities of a scholar within the
classroom: kindness, excellent citizenship, drive and passion. Just a reminder that you may find all
newsletters posted on my site ms.amoscato.com. You can access the newsletter this week by

clicking on the Third Grade tab on the top of my website. Then, hovering over with your cursor and
clicking on “newsletters.”

In addition, spelling words for this week | have posted on spelling city
https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.htm|?listld=57119153
Students can practice their words online if they wish.

Students should also be reading their Accelerated Reader novel (from the library) 10-15 minutes per night! The more books read this year the better!

We do have our Open House night this coming Thursday from 5:00-7:00 PM. The students have been working incredibly hard this year and are excited to show you their fine
work! | look forward to seeing and meeting you there!

Special ANNOUNCEMENTS

°
Upcoming
Tests
Reading: Comprehension tests

Thursday

Please make sure your student is practicing multiplication
facts!

Spelling-Friday

Math- End of Unit 1 Test Wednesday Open House/Bake Sale will take place Thursday from 5:00-7:00 PM.

Grammar check: throughout the And early dismissal will take place at 1:00 on Friday of this week
ram :

week
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